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Memorandum 
   
   
   
   
To: Martin Sutton  
Copy to: Trees  
From: Andrea King  
Date: 18/06/24  
Subject: Shropshire Council (Land North 

of Dove Close/Hexham Way, 
Shrewsbury) TPO 2024 

 

  TPO ref: 
SC/00516/
24 

 

    
Tree Preservation Order for which representations have been received. Proposed for 
confirmation without modification. 
 
 
1.0 This Tree Preservation Order (TPO) was created at the request of the adjacent owner 
concerned that whilst the land was eventually going to the Town Council, in the interim the trees 
were at risk of development. The 3 mature trees sit on important open space within the 
development of Sutton farm area. 

 
 2.0 1 letter of support has been received during the consultation period  

 
Tree  Summary of Representation Response 
All Support for long term protection 

of the trees 
 

TPO to be confirmed 

NB.  The above summary is intended to convey the material points of the representations, not 
reproduce them verbatim.  Full texts are retained on the relevant TPO file for inspection. 
 
3.0 It is recommended that the Shropshire Council (Land North of Dove Close/Hexham 
Way, Shrewsbury) TPO 2024 is confirmed without modification 
 
Andrea King Tree and Woodland Amenity Protection Officer 
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